
 
 
I am writing to you in opposition of SB 761.  I am beginning to feel like I am living in a parallel 
universe.  How in the world could a bill like this come about?  Don't we live in a democratic society where 
your job is to work for the people?  How is it that a bill that would take away our voice ever be ok.  Please 
honor your Oath of Office and protect our Rights. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marcy Godesa 
Beaverton, OR 
 

 


